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DATE: February 25, 2020 

 

MEMO TO: Mayor and Apache Junction City Council Members; 

 Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

THROUGH: Larry Kirch, Development Services Director 

Rudy Esquivias, Planning Manager 

 

FROM: Nicholas Leftwich, Planning Intern 

 

SUBJECT: Continuance of PZ-1-20 to a later date. 

 

 
 

In order to supplement the current application with additional 

details, plans and information, the applicant requests 

additional time before presenting to Council and the Planning 

and Zoning Commission.  

 

Staff respectfully requests that the public hearings be 

continued to: 

 

Planning and Zoning Commission meeting of March 10, 2020; 

 

City Council Meeting of April 7, 2020. 
 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

  
 

Prepared by Nicholas Leftwich 

Planning Intern 
 

 
City of Apache Junction 

Development Services Department 


